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We would like to introduce you to a new online home-learning website for your children to access each day.
Oak National Academy is a collection of high-quality lessons and online resources following the curriculum. Backed by the Government, it has been created in response to the lockdown.
The online classroom offers free access to ‘real’ teachers, delivering video lessons, quizzes and worksheets. 
The sequenced curriculum covers the summer term and includes:
· English (including phonics at EYFS and KS1)
· Maths
· Modern Foreign Languages
· Foundation (covering History, Geography and Science through a topic-based curriculum)
Using the ‘schedule button’ when inside the online classroom will give your child a daily timetable of lessons to follow.
There is no requirement to log-in just follow the instructions provided.
Staff will be contacting you and your children to find out how they are managing with Oak and their home learning to packs and to ask questions about what they have been learning or to answer any queries you may have.
Well done to all the children who have been working hard and happy learning!
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